
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Transportation Task Force - GTA 413
Date: November-02-21 9:54:32 AM

From:  > 
Sent: Tuesday, November 02, 2021 9:52 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Transportation Task Force - GTA 413

To: Councilor Iafrate, Councilor DeFrancesca and Transportation Task Force Members:

What is happening to our political process? Why are such underhanded non transparent practices
being used by my city elected officials. How can you allow individuals who are biased and who will
benefit by a vote supporting the GTA 413

I am extremely concerned that this council is lacking transparency and are using sneaky tactics
against the best interests of its community members / tax payers. It was brought to my attention
that the a working task force proposed a motion requesting support of the GTA 413 and the motion
that was brought forward by an individual who is not independent of the process and actually has an
interest in seeing the GTA 413 move forward. Also why was this individual allowed to vote.  

Folks, I find it unbelievable that the lack of transparency around the process is being ignored and
abused. I find it completely inappropriate that individuals who are biased and stand to gain from the
GTA 413 moving forward being allowed to vote on this topic. I find inappropriate that individuals
who stand to gain from the GTA 413 moving forward NOT declare their interest.

Councilors can you please assist and help ensure this motion does not go any further

Thank You

Bruno Malfara
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